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PUBLIC NOTICE  
  

CHANGE IN BUSINESS OFFICE HOURS - SOUTH COUNTY DIVISION  
  
Pursuant to Government Code § 68106 and Rule 10.620 of the California Rules of Court, the 
Superior Court of California, County of San Diego, is providing over 60 days’ notice of a change 
being made to operating hours in the South County Division.  
  
Beginning November 19, 2018, the Criminal/Traffic business counters in the South County 
courthouse will open to the public at 8:00 a.m., rather than the current 7:30 a.m.  The Court 
facility will continue to open its doors at 7:30 a.m. to allow time for the public to pass through 
security and assemble for services, but the second floor business counters will not begin serving 
customers until 8:00 a.m.  
  
This action is being taken to bring business office hours in the South County Division in line 
with those in other locations, and to meet staffing changes.  
  
The Court is inviting public comment on this change prior to implementation.  To ensure prompt 
review and consideration, comments should be submitted electronically through the Court’s 
website at www.sdcourt.ca.gov (click on “Invitation to Comment”).  For those without easy 
internet access, comments may be mailed to:  Superior Court of California, County of San Diego, 
1100 Union Street, 10th Floor, Executive Office, San Diego, CA 92101, attention Michael 
Roddy, Court Executive Officer.  
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